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Rezvani, Ali@Waterboards

From: Rezvani, Ali@Waterboards
Sent: Friday, May 7, 2021 10:06 AM
To: Rounds, Zachary@Waterboards
Subject: RE: Initial 2021 Drought Tracking

Zachary Round: 
 
The spreadsheets are uploaded.  Please note that Sacramento and Yolo LPAs do not have any public water systems that 
use surface water, so they said they have no problem. 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Thank you 
 
Ali R. Rezvani, P.E. 
Sacramento District Engineer 
Division of Drinking Water 
State Water Resources Control Board 
 
Office: (916) 445-5285 
Mobile; (916) 712-7231 
Fax: (916) 449-5264 
 

From: Rounds, Zachary@Waterboards <Zachary.Rounds@waterboards.ca.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, May 6, 2021 9:22 PM 
To: WB-DDW-District Engineers Staff <DDW-DistrictEngineersStaff@waterboards.ca.gov> 
Subject: RE: Initial 2021 Drought Tracking 
 
Please remember to complete your list and put it in the folder by the end of Friday.  Thanks to those of you who have 
already responded. 
Zach 
 

From: Rounds, Zachary@Waterboards  
Sent: Monday, May 3, 2021 9:17 AM 
To: WB-DDW-District Engineers Staff <DDW-DistrictEngineersStaff@waterboards.ca.gov> 
Subject: FW: Initial 2021 Drought Tracking 
Importance: High 
 
Section 1 and 2 District Engineers, you received this email last Thursday and can disregard this email. 
 
DEs: 
 
Due COB May 7, 2021 
 
DDW management has requested that our sections compile a list of public water systems that are “Highly likely to have 
a critical impact to their ability to meet demands” in the next few months. Public water systems to be included are those 
that meet either of these criteria: 
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 The PWS contacted your office in 2021 regarding critical drought concerns 
 The PWS experienced substantial drought issues during the 2014 drought and did not develop a permanent fix. 
 Based on your experience, you have high confidence that the PWS will experience severe supply issues leading 

to alternate sources – including hauled water- being pursued.  
 
If any PWS meets any of those criteria then they should be included on the list.  Please also reach out to LPAs to get 
their information. Prioritize Community PWS and schools/daycare facilities but do not exclude any systems. 
 
Why are we asking for this now? It is a certainty we will be asked soon to compile this list for Board updates and 
interagency communications. This list will also inform management regarding the need to identify resources that could 
help water systems. We are aware the list could get misinterpreted and will make every effort to explain what the list 
represents as we share it. 
 
What do you need to do?  
 

 Fill in the information in the attached template 
 Forward this email with the attachment to your LPAs 
 When complete, name your District and LPA files based on the District/LPA (e.g. “D03”, “LPANapa”) and save 

them in the following folder: S:\DDW\DDW-Public\NCFOB\2021drought 
 
If an LPA indicates they don’t have any systems for the list at this time please let me know. 
 
Also, we will provide instruction regarding how to update the list once we have the information compiled into one 
spreadsheet. We will use this tracking mechanism until we have additional resources.  (LPAs should continue to inform 
the DE as new systems are identified.) 
 
Thanks, 
 
Zachary C. Rounds, P.E. 
Mendocino District 
Division of Drinking Water 
CA State Water Resources Control Board 
 


